Commission on Aging
May 2, 2013

Attendees: Willie Gentry-BQS, Charles Faucett- Dist, 10 CBS, Ginger Dillard-JABA,
Helena Unhoch-JABA, Alex MacCormack-JABA, Barbara Hollins, Lillian Morris, Jennifer Carter,
Angela Zongilla, Kathy Swarthout, Cindy Swann

Jon Tustin-COA, Pres. was unable to attend this meeting. Willie Gentry took charge of the
meeting.

Charles Faucett with Region 10 and at Fluvanna was our main speaker. He covered a lot of
information on what can be done to help people who need help for Mental Health, Rehab, Drug
abuse, etc. Also went over those that are 65 and older who are mistreated and what can be
done. Those needing medical assistance, assistant Living. Ginger Dillard and Helena Unhock with
JABA also covered some of the information. A lot of the information is not just for Seniors.

On the members address and phone list, Barbara’s home phone number is incorrect. Want to be
sure everyone got the correct number 540-872-3613

The COA put in to the BOS for this years funding. It was declined because of the funds we still
have available, Willie is going to check further for us.

Will be having a speaker for our June meeting.

Treasurers Report: No receipts or expenditures. Balance as of April 30, 2018 is $3,843.54.
Report Approved.

April Minutes read and approved.

Submitted by
Cindy Swann, Secretary




